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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…        

What would you do if 

someone you didn’t 

know talked to you, 

either in the street or 

online? 
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Thank you to Ra-Ra, who has already donated food for our Harvest assembly (21st October)! 

This year, we will be focussing upon making the most of our excellent home/

school relationship in order to enhance children’s learning. On Wednesday, Mrs 

Sellers delivered a very informative session for parents, explaining how English 

is taught in Year Two. The presentation slides will be shared on Teams and our 

website for any parents who weren’t able to attend. Thanks, Mrs Sellers. Your 

presentation was most interesting!  Mrs Channing  

 Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our lunchtime 

award goes to Selena Wild for 
her beautiful manners!                        

       Act of Kindness  
This week, our award goes to       

Nathaniel Jack for demonstrating  
considerate behaviour and Dylan Long for 
being a caring friend. Max Bennett, Oscar 

Williams, and Charlie Pell have shown kind 
actions and a mature understanding that 

we are all different and need a friend! 

Boat Race 
The annual boat race to mark 
the birthday of Captain James 

Cook will take place on     
Wednesday 26th October on the 

Leven at Low Green.                        
Races will commence at 10am 

and so boats need to be taken to 
the Low Green for judging by 

9.30am.                                                  
If you would like to build a boat 
to take part in the race, please 

complete an entry form 
(available from class teachers) 

and return to the school office by 
Monday 17th October.  

Parents’ Evenings 
Our online booking system for Parents’ 
Evening appointments are now live on 

MCAS! Please book your                         
appointment for either 13th or 17th        

October.                                                            
Bookings will close on 7th October. 

Pupils of the week         

Oscar Ward 

Mrs Barker’s class! 

Ophelia Blair 

Lola-Rose Bennett 

Jasmine Gahbiche 

Max Hawking 

Maia Burton 

Skylah Smith 

Frankie Russell 

Harrison Fletcher 

Toby’s ready for our school      
photographer!  

Toby’s had his hair cut, ready for 
the school photographer, who will 

be visiting to 
take individual 

pictures of     
children from 

Nursery to Year 
Six on  

Monday 3rd 
October! 

Are you a super bouncer? 
Mrs Rowan has kindly registered our school with the British Schools                       

Gymnastics Association so that we are able to enter children who attend      
trampolining clubs for a competition in December (schools have to register    

children, rather than individual clubs). If your child attends a trampolining club, 
please let us know! 

 Fabulous cycling!                                     
Well done to Bikeability Group 2 
for  completing their Bikeability 

course this week!  

Please make sure that all clothes and 
shoes are labelled with your child’s name! 

It was lovely to         
welcome Rev Peverell 
back into school this 
week. He delivered a 
thoughtful assembly 
about celebrating our 

differences.  



            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

Well done to Willow, Lucy and Ava who shared their achievements during assembly today! 

Used Uniform shop                                                        

Thank you to everyone who has recently donated 

used uniform to school.                                                            

If you would like to buy high quality, washed and 

ironed second hand uniform, please email 

v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org                          

Buying used uniform is great for both your purse and 

our planet!                                                                          

Please note: Items of lost property that 

aren’t claimed at the end of each half term 

will be sold along with donated items if 

they are not labelled with a child’s name!  

 
 

Three cheers 
for Ella!  

This week, 
Ella Pearson 
was proud to 
show our 
Roseberry 
family a     
magazine     
article written 
about her 
amazing     
football        
experience. 
Ella was a 
mascot at the 
final of the 
Women’s   
Euro 2022 
football 
match at 
Wembly. 
Walking out 
onto the pitch 

with the Lionesses was an amazing,  unforgettable, 
experience for Ella and we are sure that everyone 
who knows her is very proud of her, indeed! 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

Please note that these are in addition to our whole 
school, timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir 

(free) 

Y2-6 

Monday 

Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45) 

Mrs Channing 

Netball 

(free) 

Y5/6 

Tuesday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Y3/4/5/6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Football team 

(free) 

Y5/6  

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Y5/6 

This will now take 

place on Wednesday  

Chess 

(free) 

Y3/4 

Thursday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker 

Miss Tucker’s            

Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6  

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Karate 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

(starts 30th Sep) 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon 

  

            Global Council Top Tip                                                       

Remember to put used paper into the          

recycling bins that are located around the 

school, so that the Global Council may empty them 

into the large   collection bins each week.                                                 

Thank you to our Global Council and Miss Tucker for 

highlighting the importance of recycling within our 

Roseberry family!                           

Thank you 
We would like to say a HUGE thank you to    

Teddy and Guinevere MacManus’ Grandma for 
her donation of Christmas gifts for our 

children. What a kind and thoughtful lady! 

Important dates! 
Please remember that our   

diary dates may be found on 
our website: 

www.roseberryacademy.org 
 

Lucky dinner stickers are back!                                                
Next Thursday, if you find a sticker on the bottom of 
your dinner plate or tray, you will win a giant cookie! 


